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NEW AIRFIELD LIGHTING VAULT  

PERMANENT POWER CONNECTION 
 

   

The work includes, but is not limited to, energizing the South feeder to the South Medium Voltage 

Switch and energizing the North feeder to the North Medium Voltage Switch located at the new 

Airfield Lighting Vault at BWI Marshall Airport.  No long-term interruption to service is expected; 

however, all tenants in the affected areas should take precautionary measures for a potential power 

outage on each of the dates and times listed below.  If security systems are affected, contractor will 

arrange for alternate power prior to the commencement of work.  In the event of a power outage, 

all life safety systems including fire protection and emergency lighting systems will operate as 

designed utilizing backup power.  If there should be an interruption to electrical services 

unexpectedly, please contact the Building Maintenance Supervisor’s office at 410-859-7200 as 

well as the construction team points of contact below. 

 

Work Occurring on Substation C-1 – Date: TUESDAY, MAY 21, 2024 (pending weather): 

• From 12:00 a.m. to 5:00 a.m. 

 

Work Occurring on Substation C-1 – Date: FRIDAY, MAY 24, 2024 (pending weather): 

• From 12:00 a.m. to 5:00 a.m. 

 

Affected areas:   

 

Lower and Upper Levels of Central Terminal, North Terminal Extension, North Terminal, and 

International Terminal; Lower and Upper Levels of Concourses C, D, DY, DX, and E; Third Floor 

(MAA); Fourth Floor (FAA); Runway 28 Deice Pad; and Airfield Lighting Vault. 

 

As applicable, this work will be coordinated between MAA Airport Operations, MAA Airport 

Security, MAA Maintenance, and all other affected tenants.  If weather or other factors prevent 

this work from being accomplished within the timeframe allocated, the work schedule will be 

revised and the completion time will be modified. 
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The points of contact for this project are as follows: 

 

Tom Fijalkovic    Cody Ondos 

Michael Baker International   Michael Baker International 

443-805-4667    724-799-6078 
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